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Facilitating Social Enterprise in the New Cork City Development Plan

Social Enterprise Republic of Ireland (SERI) is the representative body for social enterprises in Ireland.

We have been made aware that many of the city and county councils around Ireland are working on their future

Development plan, and may not have considered the potential that Social Enterprise has in Ireland.

Please (nd attached a letter from the SERI Board outlining why we feel the Social Enterprise sector should be

considered as an essential part of the development plan.

social enterprise

Main opinion: 

Social Enterprise sector should be considered as an essential part of the development plan.

Main requests: 

Social Enterprise sector should be considered as an essential part of the development plan.

Main reasons: 

Local Authorities play a key role in leading the social, economic and cultural development of local areas.

Attachments: 

CRK-C155-DEV21-2-12451 - SERI - 26.07.21.pdf
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